
Just some clarification/reminders for the first few weeks back. 

 

World Book day and Reading Parents session- 3rd March 

World Book Day is Thursday 3rd March. If children want to, they can come dressed up as their 

favourite book character. If the children would rather not dress up, this isn’t a problem at all, they 

can just come in their usual PE kit. At 2pm Parents are welcome to come into school to meet with 

myself and some of the staff to discuss a Love of Reading with a particular focus on our Read Write 

Inc scheme. At 2pm the children will still be doing their PE and music sessions but after school there 

is a PE club and so if you need childcare they can remain at school to take part in that. We aim for 

the session to finish around 3.30. 

 

Masked Reader 

You may remember a while ago I gave you a ‘heads up’ about the masked reader activity. This is just 

for fun. If the children want to take part they can send in a video of themselves reading a poem or 

excerpt of a book whilst wearing a mask and distorting their voice. Other children, on World Book 

Day, will try and guess the masked reader. I have already been sent some and they are great. Your 

child can either wear a mask/hat/disguise and put on a silly voice or you can use an app to distort 

their face/voice. The easiest way to send these in to us is by Showbie. Just click the + button and 

upload from your computer. Otherwise you can try and email it trough- it depends on the size of 

them.  

 

Huxley’s Got Talent.  

I had pencilled in 10th March for Huxley’s Got Talent however so far I have only had 3 children come 

forward who want to do it. Please let me know if there are any more children who would like to 

showcase their talent as I would love this to take place however I’m not sure it would work with so 

few entries.  

 

Nut Free School 

After half term, we will be a Nut Free School- please see the separate attachment letter on the email 

sent out. 

 


